
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Les Gravées, St Peter Port 

Guernsey, GY1 1RW 
 

Tel: (01481) 721602 

 

 

Principal 
Ms Daniele Harford-Fox, BA Oxon 
Email: principal@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Registrar 
Miss R McClean 
Email: registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the Governors 
Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA 
Email: bursar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

www.ladiescollege.com 
 

 

21st November 2022 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

UPPER SIXTH PARENTS' EVENING 
 

You are invited, together with your daughter to meet staff from The Ladies' College and Elizabeth College 

who teach A-level level courses on:  

 

Wednesday 30th November from 16:30 – 19:30  
 

The Upper Sixth Parents’ Evening will be a virtual event and will offer the same opportunity to speak 

with subject teachers and discuss your daughter’s progress in the second year of their A-level courses.  

We encourage the students to be present at these appointments with you. 

 

The students will be given an appointment list by their Form Tutor, and they will be gathering appointment 

times to meet with subject teachers in advance of the meeting. The teachers will set up ‘Teams’ meetings 

and discuss the appointment schedule in lessons. The individual student meetings will be held in the 

normal subject teaching Team, through your daughter's account. If you are unable to attend with your 

daughter, then the teachers can invite you into the meeting once it starts providing an email address is 

provided. Your daughter should check this with the subject teacher. 

 

Please discuss times which suit you best, and we will do our very best to accommodate wherever possible. 

If you are unable to attend, please let your daughters tutor know in advance so that an alternative 

appointment time can be arranged for you.   

 

Please note, that some of the busier subjects may organise the parents’ evening over 2 evenings. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

E. Clements 
Miss Emma Clements 

Head of Sixth Form  

 


